
 

 

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Network Access Control Implementation 

Project No. 11-15 

 

February 3, 2011 

To:   All Prospective Respondents 

From:  Houston Community College, Procurement Operations 

Subject:    Informational Letter #2 –  The following questions were received in Procurement Operations 
within the time period specified in the Request for Proposal (RFP) for Network Access Control 
Implementation (Project #11-15).  

Question #1:  
This is a follow-up for Informational Letter # 1, Question # 5.  Are the port counts available by site 
rather than by college? 
 
HCC Answer: 
Port counts per site/building will be provided during the strategy phase (deliverable #2) of the project. 

 
Question #2:  
This is a follow-up for Informational Letter # 1, Question # 6, Is VPN out of scope?  Please clarify. 
 
HCC Answer: 
Only Site-To-Site VPN is out of scope.  VPN client access and clientless VPN access are still within the 
scope of work of this RFP. 
 


